
















NOTICE OF INTENT TO FINISH OUT A CROP 

Since 2007, the EAA has implemented some 

iteration of providing agricultural irrigators 

an exemption from CPM Plan reductions by 

allowing them to finish out a crop or crops 

already planted prior to the implementation 

of a CPM Plan stage without regard to 

increased permit reductions due to CPM 

Plan. These rules were set in motion by 

the legislature and carried out by the EAA 

to ensure that a farmer's investment in a 

particular crop is protected, so that said crop 

can make it to harvest. 

The EAA Act and current EAA rules state: 

"notwithstanding the existence of any stage 

of ... critical period ... a person authorized 

to withdraw groundwater from the aquifer 

for irrigation purposes shall, without regard 

to the withdrawal reductions prescribed for 

that stage, be allowed to finish a crop already 

planted in the calendar year during which the 

critical period is in effect." 

Under the current Rules, an irrigator would 

receive protection from critical period 

reductions for crops that are in the ground. 

However, that protection, or exemption from 

drought restrictions, would be administered 

at any time during the calendar year, with 

the exception of a hard deadline for filing for 

such protection (and providing all required 

information demonstrating the need for such 

protection) by December 1st. 

Frequently asked questions regarding the process can be found by scanning the 

QR code, or visiting the following URL: https://youtu.be/QlpWpypOLgE 

If you have any questions regarding CPM Plan, please email us at permits@edwardsaquifer.org 
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